MARCH 4, 2014 ISSUE NO. 13

TIGER TALES

FROSTWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL/12214 MEMORIAL DRIVE, HOUSTON, TEXAS 77024

SPECIAL DATES

3/5 - Book Swap Collections; Reginelli's Frostwood Restaurant Night

3/6 - Book Swap Collections

3/7- Book Swap Collections

3/11 - Book Swap

3/12 - CIT Meeting

3/13 - Green Tigers/ Healthy Lifestyles Joint Meeting 7:15 in Library; Healthy Lifestyles Committee meeting 11:30 in Multi-Purpose Room

3/14 - Maureen Sherry author visit

3/17-3/21 - Spring Break

Tiger Tales is the semimonthly publication of the Frostwood PTA. Submissions for the next Tiger Tales are due every other Thursday before the next Tuesday issue. Please submit articles

lisacaroline123@gmail. com

FROSTWOOD GENERAL NEWS

PTA PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE - Talk about a homerun! The Field of Dreams Auction was a huge success thanks to Team Captains Julie Brink, Holly Carr, Christy Engvall, Amy Hubbard, Regina Lane, Anita Ramke, Kristi Robishaw and Kristi Voinis. The decorations were awesome from the tunnel and locker room to the Trophy Room and fun table decorations! The silent and live auctions had so many things that I wanted (and got outbid on!) and what a treat to hear one of our own Frostwood parents, Gabriel Rio, sing the National Anthem. Thanks to all of you for coming out and supporting our team! *Tracey Rogan, PTA President*

DISCOVERY CENTER CHAIRMAN NEEDED - With our new science lab up and running, we are in need of a couple of parents to fill chair positions for the Discovery Center. In the past, there has been a K-2nd chair and a 3rd-5th chair. If you are interested in coordinating volunteers for upcoming science labs, please contact *Tracey Rogan* at rogans6@gmail.com for more information.

BOOK SWAP COLLECTION STARTS TOMORROW -

Frostwood's annual Book Swap Collection begins tomorrow! Please bring up to **five (5)** gently used books to the cafeteria or gym before school on **Wednesday, March 5th; Thursday, March 6th and/or Friday March 7th**. Students will be given up to five (5) coupons to use to trade for books at the Book Swap, which will be held during school hours on **Tuesday, March 11th**. Books geared toward grades 3-5 are greatly appreciated. Please try to avoid bringing books appropriate for babies or preschoolers. This is a perfect way for your child to get new books to read over Spring Break and meet the goal for the Hop To It Reading Challenge! *Whitney Gormley & Ara Hardig, Book Swap Co-Chairs*

REGINELLI'S FROSTWOOD RESTAURANT NIGHT - Visit (in store or delivery) Reginelli's Memorial City TOMORROW, Wednesday, March 5th, and they will donate 10% of all proceeds back to Frostwood. Just write "Frostwood Elementary" on your receipt and turn it into your driver or server. If you choose to dine in the restaurant, there will also be a raffle with a drawing held at 8:30 for a build-your-own pizza party!

FROSTWOOD GENERAL NEWS

AUCTION NEWS - The Big Game is over and it's time for all of **Team Frostwood** to celebrate on the pitcher's mound. We are thrilled to announce that due to the incredibly generous support of Frostwood families and our neighborhood businesses and friends, our auction netted over \$340,000! This money will be used to fund our wonderful Spanish program, language and math enrichment teachers, paraprofessional positions, outdoor tables and benches, and other PTA initiatives.

We would like to add to the long list of thanks on the pages at the end of Tiger Tales, the Auction 2013 Committee. We couldn't have made it through auction without you! Also, a heart-felt thank you to our supportive advertisers; Brad Jennings Orthodontics, Cadence Bank, Charter Title Company, Corbel Custom Homes, D&D Construction, Fast Painting, Heights Plant Farm, Joann Lammons, Krueger Catalano, Long Point Roofing, Memorial Hermann Mischer Neuroscience Institute, Sacred Heart Emergency Center, Star Motors and South Texas Graphics.

But, like in any good sporting event, the highlight reels are rolling. We still have wonderful parties and items available for purchase. Look for grade level specific information to be forwarded from room moms and general audience e-blasts. It is first come, first served, so be sure to check it out.

TEACHER APPRECIATION THANKS - The Frostwood Teachers and Staff enjoyed a "sweet and spicy" lunch on Valentine's Day thanks to our fabulous staff appreciation committee! Cheryl Bregenzer, Meegan Klingberg, and Kara Uptegraph shared their time and love as our luncheon hostesses and planned a wonderful event. Teachers and staff enjoyed Guadalajara chicken enchilada casserole, 'love' dip, "Sweet" cupcakes, homemade treats, and pink lemonade. Thank you to Tracy Kettler and Stacy Farber who warmed our hearts with their decor; the teachers lounge was transformed for Valentine's Day with pink and red hearts galore! Our heartfelt thanks go out to Noel Graham, Elaine Khalil, Nadia Ramsey, Kathy Standige, Anita Ramke, Julie Sheets, Courtenay Nichols, Julie Perry, Sharalynn Fenn, Debbie Bang, Jenny Morace, Tonya Riner, Kristin Martin, Kim Krueger, Karen Odegard, Laurie Moody, Sharon Delorenzo, Janice Kalinia, Regina Lane, Heather Rexrode, Sherri Arbour, and Monica Kolb. The luncheon was a sweet success thanks to your monetary contributions and delicious homemade treats! And a special thanks to Suzanne Pitman for the heart shaped arrows she shot our way! Thank you to everyone on the staff appreciation committee for all that you do to show love to our teachers and staff! Kim Overall and Heather Springer, 2013-2014 Staff Appreciation Chairs

SPRING BRANCH EDUCATION FOUNDATION LEGACY PROJECT - Join the Spring Branch Legacy! You are invited to honor your 5th grade, 8th grade or 12th grade graduate by making a donation in his/her honor to the *Fund for the Future Endowment Legacy 2014* program. See the flyer at the end of Tiger Tales to learn more about this exciting opportunity.

STRATFORD COLOR ME GREEN 5K RUN - The Color Me Green 5K run is a fundraising effort in support of the Stratford High School Fuel Up to Play 60 Program, an initiative cosponsored by the NFL and National Dairy Council, which promotes a healthy lifestyle. The run is a non-timed event, and will involve abundant supply of green and gold colors that will saturate runners at each color. The race is Saturday, April 5 & is open to everyone. Both runners & volunteers are needed to make this a successful event. Proceeds will be used to help promote a healthy lifestyle at Stratford. See the website for more details at www.colormegreenstratford.com

LIBRARY CORNER

HOP-TO-IT READING PROGRAM - It's Hop-to-It time in the Frostwood Library again for all students in grades Pre-Kindergarten through Second grade. The purpose of the Hop-To-It Reading Incentive Program is to encourage a balance of reading Fiction and Non-fiction outside of school.

Objective of the Program: Students in Kinder and 1st grade will read 20 books, e-books, or non-fiction web reading (example: National Geographic online website about tigers), 10 non-fiction, and 10 fiction. Students in second grade will read a total of 400 minutes, 20 minutes a day reading both fiction and non-fiction. Parents will fill out the Hop-to-It Reading Log each time a child reads.

Reward: Students who fill out their sheet with number of books read will be invited to a special "Hop-to-It" party with games and fun treats, organized by Felicia Beaver and Courtenay Nichols in April. Each child will also receive recognition and a certificate, a bookmark, and an ice cream coupon for their effort.

Duration: The program starts on February 24th and goes through March 31st. Please help your child accomplish their goals. The log is going home with your child this week, or you can find the logs in the "Library" section of the Frostwood PTA website at http://frostwoodpta.com/library/

<u>UPCOMING AUTHOR VISIT</u> - Maureen Sherry, author of <u>Walls Within Walls</u>, a Bluebonnet book this year, will be visiting Frostwood 3-5th graders on **Friday**, **March 14th**. She was recently added to the 2010 American Booksellers Association list of Best New Voices. Coming from New York, she is bringing her fantastical stories from her life and writing adventures. To purchase a book for your child, please fill out the Blue Willow form from the website at http://frostwoodpta.com/files/2014/02/Maureen-Sherry-Order-Form-pdf.pdf return to Mrs. Branon by March 5th. *Lisa Branon, Frostwood Librarian*

INTERNATIONAL FESTIVAL NEWS

Got Decorations? Want to Help with Country Tents? International Festival NEEDS YOU! This year we are going to have some NEW Country Themed Tents on display at Ifest and we need your help collecting some of the decorations! See the list below and contact the coordinators directly if you have anything to lend or if you would like to help decorate a country tent. If you would like to help but are not sure what you want to do, or if you would like more information, please contact Lisa Lauter – Education/Library (chiplaut@comcast.net); Mimi Luc – Decorations (mimiluc@comcast.net); or Virginia Johnson – Parade (freytesfamily@hotmail.com)

COSTA RICA Tent – Coordinator Melissa Daniel needs more decorations and volunteers to help with this tent! Please contact her at melissapdaniel@gmail.com

INDIA Tent – Rajee Krishnamurthy is collecting more decorations and is looking for volunteers. If you are from India OR Pakistan or have an interest in the region, she would love to hear from you! She can be reached at rajee@me.com

CHINA Tent - needs more Chinese decorations and wishes to invite more Frostwood Chinese families to help. Please contact Qingwu Yang at yqingwu@gmail.com or 713-277-5736

KOREA Tent – needs more Korean decorations. Please contact Hyekyung Dong at lime0311@gmail.com

VIETNAM Tent – specifically this Tent needs more Korean dolls and posters or larger pictures of scenes in Vietnam. If you have anything to contribute, please contact Debbie Bang, nhanbang@hotmail.com Everyone and everything is welcome!

PHOTOS AND POSTCARDS – We are collecting photographs of Frostwood Students taken at Iconic locations and landmarks around the world. If you have any of these snapshots to share, please label the back of the photo with name of student, place and year it was taken and have your child drop them off at the front office. If you have any old postcards that you no longer want to keep, please drop those off too!

GREEN TIGERS NEWS

Next Green Tigers Meeting with KSHAC - The next meeting for both Green Tigers AND K-SHAC will be held on **Thursday March 13**th at 7:15am in the library. Green Tigers and K-SHAC will come together again to hear PJ Whitehouse from Heights Plant Farm give more information regarding our fabulous Frostwood Garden! We hope to see you all there!

More Green Tigers News -

- Green Tigers Don't forget to order and pay for new Green Tiger T-Shirts! Deadline to order is March 13.
 Checks or cash can be brought to the meeting or given to Mrs Buegeler or dropped off at Heather Springer's house.
 - Link to Green Tigers shirt order: http://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090A4DABA82EAA8-green
- 2. On April 5th we will be holding our first ever **Electronics Recycling** event in conjunction with the Student Council Carwash! We will need parents and kids to help work the event for a short time on the morning of April 5th. We are also looking for a volunteer to help publicize this community service in local newsletters and help prepare a flier to go home with Frostwood students. *Please* email me if you can help with publicity. I have all the information, just need someone to make some calls and help get it out there.
- 3. **Whole Foods**, Woodway has put up a very nice poster thanking Frostwood Green Tigers for painting the rainbarrels. Make sure to check it out next time you are over that way. The poster explains why collecting rainwater is useful. Whole Foods plans to donate some of the profit to Urban Harvest.

April is Earth Month and it's going to be lots of fun! We have a "Walk, Bike, Scoot to School Day" in the works; our 3rd Annual Picnic for the Planet and our E-Cycle Event on April 5th! I can't do it alone, so I hope you will step up and help support your kiddos to achieve great things for the Environment this month! Please contact Lisa Lauter (chiplaut@comcast.net) for more information.

ODYSSEY OF THE MIND

What is Odyssey of the Mind? Would your child enjoy being part of a team next year? There are two great opportunities coming up where you can get these questions answered. Odyssey leads kids on the journey of accomplishment...from creative thinking techniques to analysis, problem solving, time management, building, testing, and rebuilding, teamwork, and, finally, presentation skills...and well over 1 million kids around the globe participate in Odyssey each year because it does so in a way that is fun for many kids. Kids have been working since mid-fall on specific problems, and will present their ideas on two weekends, at locations wonderfully close to us, and you are encouraged to come watch:

- **March 8 Houston Area Regional Tournament**. At Paul Revere Middle School (on Briar Forest just west of I-8). First pass, many teams are just happy to show up with most of the required elements complete Odyssey can feel very accessible to watchers (as in, some skits will leave kids saying "I could do better than that! Or, look for the Walnut Bend team, which has been mind-blowing in recent years).
- **April 12 Texas State Tournament.** At Spring Woods High School (north of I-10 on Gessner). The best performances from across Texas, usually very cool to watch (kids may feel Odyssey looks complicated, but feel inspired by the many cool and creative ideas).

To watch: skits start around 8am and continue roughly every 20 minutes until 3:30 or 4pm for each tournament. You can get a program describing the different problems and room location for each, and the schedule of all performing teams (so you can find and view any of the 4 Frostwood teams, if you wish!) at the Registration/Info table. Parking is not easy but is possible. Contact *Janice Teske, Frostwood's current Odyssey Chair*, for more information (the teske5@yahoo.com). You can also learn more about Odyssey in general at odysseyofthemind.com.

HEALTHY LIFESTYLES NEWS

Spring is upon us and things are about to get a lot greener around our campus. With the warmer weather here, we are ready to plant the garden! This is starting today and if your student was one of the 20 per grade level that signed up, you should have received confirmation of this by now. If your child did not get to take part in this planting session, there will be several other opportunities to participate in the garden with the harvesting, weeding and summer bed prep work and future plantings. The planting schedule is as follows:

Tuesday, March 4

3:00pm - 4:00pm

Kinder, Second and Fourth Grades

Maximum of 60 kids working three grade level beds

4:00pm - 5:00pm

KSHAC & Green Tigers members stay and specifically work on the butterfly garden

Thursday, March 6

3:00pm - 4:00pm

First, Third and Fifth Grades

Maximum of 60 kids working three grade level beds

4:00pm - 5:00pm

KSHAC & Green Tigers members stay and specifically work on the butterfly garden

ORCHARD NEWS - Some of you may have noticed that there have been new trees planted in the back of the school. These are our wonderful new fruit trees! We now have an orchard of 20 trees with plans for more in the future. Twelve of them were recently planted and generously donated by *Han Ooi and his Frostwood Scout pack 747* and their families. It was a wonderful way to spend a Sunday afternoon. The other eight were donated by current 4th grade girls, *Kate Rexrode, Katherine Kettler and Kelsie Jarvis*. They requested donations be made to purchase fruit trees for our campus in lieu of birthday gifts, at their birthday party last Spring. Han Ooi has provided us with a listing and description of the trees we have in the orchard. See the website at http://frostwoodpta.com/?attachment_id=3251 to read all about them. As Han explains, "These tree will provide Frostwood with a year-round orchard where we will always have ripe fruit on some of our trees. I think we will have one of the very best orchards out of any elementary school in Texas once these trees mature."

GRANT NEWS - A lot of great new things have been happening since the last newsletter. We recently received notification from the Whole Kids Foundation that Frostwood has been granted \$2,000 for the Garden!!! The funds are to be used for the purchase of Ladybugs, Butterfly hatching kits and release nets, magnifying glasses, calipers, insect boxes, gardening books, insect and butterfly identification wheels, garden education, vegetable and flowering plants and seeds, mulch and compost. Many thanks to the Healthy Lifestyles power house grant writers. To date they have helped us receive a combined total of \$5,500 in grant funds for Frostwood's garden.

SALAD BAR NEWS - The salad bar continues to be available on Tuesdays and Thursdays on a trial basis. The last day of the trial is Thursday, March 13th. We hope you will continue to encourage your children to support the healthy option of the salad bar. Thank you to all the parents that continue to volunteer in the cafeteria on those days. If you are interested in volunteering, please contact Leah Smith at leahesmith@yahoo.com.

NEXT MEETING: The next Healthy Lifestyles Meeting will be on **Thursday**, **March 13th at 11:30am** in the FWE multi-Purpose room.

KSHAC NEWS -The next meeting for both Green Tigers AND KSHAC will be on Thursday, March 13th at 7:15 am in the FWE Garden. Green Tigers and K-SHAC will come together again to hear PJ Whitehouse from Heights Plant Farm give more information regarding our fabulous Frostwood Garden! We hope to see you all there!

KINDERGARTEN NEWS

There is no Kindergarten grade specific news at this time. Stay tuned!

1st GRADE NEWS

There is no 1st grade specific news at this time. Stay tuned!

2nd GRADE NEWS

There is no 2nd grade specific news at this time. Stay tuned!

3rd GRADE NEWS

There is no 3rd grade specific news at this time. Stay tuned!

4th GRADE NEWS

There is no 4th grade specific news at this time. Stay tuned!

5th GRADE NEWS

There is no 5th grade specific news at this time. Stay tuned!

THANK YOU FROSTWOOD MYPS

The Adams Family	The Fredrickson Family	The Linscomb Family	The Rio Family
The Akin Family	The Freytes Family	The Lips Family	The Robertson Family
The Altmann Family	The Fu Family	The Lord Family	The Robishaw Family
The American Family	The Gaines Family	The Lynn Family	The Rogan Family The Roovers Family
The Anagali Family The Anderson Family	The Gilmore Family The Glenn Family	The Lynn Family The La Family	The Rosca-Halmagean Family
The Arbour Family	The Goebel Family	The Ma Family	The Ross Family
The Armbrister Family	The Goodwin Family	The Malta Family	The Rowland Family
The Arnett Family	The Gormley Family	The Marrs Family	The Rubio Family
The Arnold Family	The Gray Family	The Martin Family	The Ryu Family
The Arro Family	The Green Family	The Massuci Family	The Sanders Family
The Baay Family	The Griffin Family	The Maykopet Family	The Schroeter Family
The Bassett Family	The Gring Family	The McGill Family	The Schueppert Family
The Bates Family	The Halaska Family	The McMillan Family	The Shakhashiro Family
The Beardsley Family	The Ham Family	The Medlenka Family	The Shaw Family
The Beaver Family	The Hardig Family	The Merritt Family	The Sheets Family
The Behan Family	The Hayes Family	The Meyer Family	The Shoaf Family
The Besetsny Family	The Heath Family	The Miller Family	The Sicola Family
The Beyer Family The Biro Family	The Holmes Family The Holub Family	The Mireles Family The Montalbano Family	The Geoff Simpson Family The Steve Simpson Family
The Bounds Family	The Hood Family	The Moody Family	The Skrabanek Family
The Brauchle Family	The Horn Family	The Moore Family	The David Smith Family
The Bregenzer Family	The Hovespian Family	The Morace Family	The Paul Smith Family
The Brink Family	The Huang Family	The Morse Family	The Steve Smith Family
The Brown Family	The Hubbard Family	The Moseley Family	The Springer Family
The Buheis Family	The Hwang Family	The Muecké Family	The Standidge Family
The Burkhart Family	The Italia Family	The Nahn Family	The David Stewart Family
The Busa Family	The Iversen Family	The Napier Family	The Doug Stewart Family
The Calhoun Family	The Jamison Family	The Nguyen Family	The Todd Stewart Family
The Calli Family	The Jarvis Family	The Nichols Family	The Stoehr Family
The Caranti Family	The Stephen Johnson Family	The Niemietz Family	The Strait Family
The Castage Family	The Mike Johnson Family	The Nikulin Family	The Stubbs Family
The Cestero Family The Chang Family	The Connie & Chris Jones Family The Shelley & Chris Jones Family	The Odegard Family The Odum Family	The Tarwater Family The Taylor Family
The Chipman Family	The Jongebloed Family	The Otness Family	The Telle Family
The Chon Family	The Josephson Family	The Overall Family	The Teske Family
The Chuan Family	The Kafka Family	The Pak Family	The Thompson Family
The Clynes Family	The Kalinia Family	The Papakyriacou Family	The Ian Todd Family
The Cody Family	The Kaneda Family	The Papantonakis Family	The John Todd Family
The Coker/West Family	The Keener Family	The Patillo Family	The Tomaski Family
The Conner Family	The Kelly Family	The Greg Pearson Family	The Touchstone Family
The Cousins Family	The Kerns Family	The James Pearson Family	The Traylor Family
The Creed Family	The Kettler Family	The Perry Family	The Treadwell Family
The David Family	The Khalidi Family	The Petzold Family	The Trettin Family
The DeAyala Family The DeFazio Family	The Khalifeh Family The Khalil Family	The Peyton Family The Pinera Family	The Trimble Family The Tucker Family
The DeLemos Family	The Kim Family	The Pita Family	The Uptegraph Family
The DeLorenzo Family	The Klingberg Family	The Pittman Family	The Vandor Family
The Dodson Family	The Larry Kolb Family	The Pramudji Family	The Veazey Family
The Drumheller Family	The Warren Kolb Family	The Prewett Family	The Vinter Family
The Duggan Family	The Krivan Family	The Qin Family	The Voinis Family
The Dunn Family	The Krueger Family	The Rabel Family	The Vukadin Family
The Engles Family	The Kvale Family	The Rahimi Family	The Wearing Family
The Engvall Family	The La Family	The Ramke Family	The Weir Family
The Erdal Family	The LaBounty Family	The Ravdel Family	The Wheeler Family
The Eubanks Family	The Lachaux Family	The Ray Family	The Wilson Family
The Evans Family	The Laguarta Family	The Raymond Family	The Winfield Family
The Eyster Family The Farber Family	The Landwermeyer Family The Lane Family	The Roger Read Family The Chris Read Family	The Wischoff Family The Woodman Family
The Fargo Family	The Lawrence Family	The Reisen Family	The Woolsey Family
The Farrow Family	The LeBlanc Family	The Reserved Family	The Xiong Family
The Feldhaus Family	The Lee Family	The Rhee Family	The Yi Family
The Fenn Family	The LeFevre Family	The Richardson Family	The Zaleski Family
The Forrester Family	The Li Family	The Riddle Family	The Zaozirny Family
The Frederking Family	The Lichtman Family	The Riner Family	The Zonneveld Family

THANK YOU!

A.D. Players Abejas Boutique

Academy Sports + Outdoors Aerodome Ice Skating Complex

Al's Landscaping & Design

Alley Theater

Alvin Gee Photography

Amegy Bank Anthropologie Area

Aria Resort and Casino

Armandos

Barcelona Sporting Goods

Baseball USA Beautique Benjy's

Beth Davitte Designs

Biron Elite Cheer Blue Willow

Bora Bora

Brad Jennings D.D.S., M.D.S.

Bright Landscaping Camp La Junta Camp Longhorn Camp of Champs

Camp Ozark

Capelli Prima Children's Museum of Houston

Club Champion Coastal Productions Crazy Canvas

Cynthia Woods Mitchell Pavilion Dairy Ashford Roller Rink

Dance Houston

Darsey-Krivan Orthodontics Define Body and Mind

Dimensions

Dominic's Ultimate Pilates Studio

Don McGill **Eatfitters**

Educere Tutoring Services

Elaine Turner **Events** French Cuff

Fritz Kennel Girlie Girls

Gittings Glazed Over Ceramic Studios

Guadalajara Hacienda Hamilton Shirts

Hana and Arthur Ginzbarg Nature

Discovery Center

Haney and Whipple Portraits

Houston Academy of Dance

Houston Archery Houston Ballet

Houston Dynamo

Houston Karate Academy, Inc. Houston Livestock Show and Rodeo Houston Museum of Natural Science

Houston Racquet Club **Houston Rockets** Houston Swim Club Houston Symphony Houston Texans Images by K & A

Innovative Images Photography

Island Grill I. Dall Hair Salon

John Daugherty Realtor—Robin Tucker

Ionathan's the Rub Joyce Horn Antiques

Judy Martindale Tennis Professionals

Just Play Sports

Katia

Kaya's Studio Kendra Scott Kitty Keller Designs Klein's Jewelry **KRBE**

KRPC Kumon

> Lakeside Country Club LaRue's Guide Service

Leslie & Co. Mad Potter Mad Science

Magness Orthodontics Main Street Theater Mark's Clothiers

Martha Turner/Sotheby's Realtors— Robin Conner and Inga Smith

Masraff's

Mathnasium of Memorial City Memorial Athletic Club

Memorial Cat Hospital

Memorial Villages Police Department

Memorial Yard Greetings Memorial Forest Club Memorial High School

Mine Mirta

Mommy's Time Out

Moody Gardens Hotel, Spa and

Convention Center

Museum of Fine Arts, Houston

Natural Bride Caverns Nori Sushi Bistro

Horris of Houston Salon and Day Spa

Painting with a Twist Parisi Speed School Partay Garage

Pepperdine University Family Camp

Photo Nanny Pinkie's Up

Porches of Steamboat Springs

Pressing Events

Prewett Read & Associates Private Pet Cremations

Pump It Up Ragin Cajun Raising the Bar Reliant Park

Robin Jackson Photography

Sea Glass Fine Art Sea World Sessions Music Skeeters Smooth Skin Bar

Sparrow

Spring Valley Bikes Stars Gymnastics Tala's Treats

Tank's Paintball Park, Inc. Texas Rock Gym The Villager

Thomas Fallon Photography

Tootsie's

Town and Country Orthodontics

Trader Joe's Trudy's Hallmark Theater Under the Stars Urban War Zone Vincent Ford Visible Changes Westin Memorial City Westside Lexus

Wine Man Wonder Wild Zoom Whitening



955 Campbell Road, Suite 206
Houston, TX 77024
ph 713-251-2381
fax 713-251-2279

ment www.springbranchisd.com/sbef/sbef.htm

Endowment Committee

Barry Abrams Chair SBEF Endowment Campaign

> Mike Rome SBEF Chairman

Debra Aitken
SBEF Public Relations Chair

J. Carter Breed

Patty Busmire SBEF Special Events Chair

Gary Junek

George A. Kurisky, Jr.

Dr. Duncan Klussmann SBISD Superintendent

Mary Grace Landrum

Renee Lange

Warren Matthews

Lisa Schwartz SBEF Finance, Chair

James Shaddix

Cece Thompson Executive Director

Allison Wegenholf

Dear Parent or Guardian,

Join the Spring Branch Legacy!!! - You are cordially invited to honor your 5th grade, 8th grade or 12th grade graduate by making a donation in his/her honor to the *Fund for the Future Endowment Legacy 2014* program.

The Fund for the Future Endowment Legacy 2014 program will recognize your student and perpetuate your family's commitment to providing every Spring Branch Independent School District student with an outstanding education. As the endowment grows, it will provide a secure source of long-term funding for enrichment programs that will continue to benefit generations of SBISD students.

Based on the donation level chosen, honorees will be recognized in the SBEF Annual Report, on the Spring Branch Independent School District website, on a plaque displayed at your student's school, at the Spring Branch Education Foundation's awards program and in the Houston Chronicle.

Funds donated to the endowment's *Legacy 2014* program will become part of an enduring, everexpanding resource to provide new opportunities for students and teachers. Income from the endowment cannot be diverted outside our district or be used for any purpose other than to enhance the quality of the educational experience for SBISD students.

Because of your participation in the *Fund for the Future* endowment's *Legacy 2014* program, all SBISD students, regardless of economic, social, or cultural circumstances, will continue to have an unlimited opportunity for an outstanding education in order to pursue their dreams. Our community, our state, and our country will reap untold benefits from your support for decades to come.

Consider honoring your student's achievement by contributing to this legacy. Complete and return the enclosed form to the Spring Branch Education Foundation, 955 Campbell Road, Houston, Texas 77024, before the April 4, 2014 printing deadline.

Sincerely,

Mike Rome
Chairman
Spring Branch Education Foundation

Duncan F. Klussmann, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools
Spring Branch ISD